
“We are so proud of our Richmond Symphony and the 
beautiful and diverse music they perform. Our years 
of involvement with the Symphony have expanded 
our knowledge of and interest in many different 
musical styles. We applaud the Symphony’s efforts 
to reach out to all demographics, and the “Big Tent” 
is an exciting way to accomplish this. Being active 
with Richmond Symphony Orchestra League (RSOL) 
has allowed us to see firsthand the amazing job the 
Symphony does with their outreach to schools and 
young musicians.  All of this made us realize what 
good sense it made to support the Symphony 
through our estate plans, as well as the Big Tent 
project.  They say that music makes the world go 
‘round, and we feel the Richmond Symphony is 
world class!”

chuck & june rayfield 
rso rennolds society members
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